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Thursday 22nd May 2025 

KS1 Sports Day 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,                                              

 

 

Years 1 and 2 Sports Day has been organised to take place on Monday 9th June 2025 at 9.30am.  

 

This year, the event will take place at Tooting Bec Athletics Track and as always, parents and carers are 

welcome to come and support the children. Your child will be going to the venue via a coach, so is it 

important that your child arrives to school on time (9:00am) so that we can leave promptly at 9:30am to 

enable enough time to get to the venue and compete in all of the events planned. Children will return back 

to school by 12.00noon. 

 

Children will need to bring in a packed lunch. Please be aware that all children will need to carry their 

packed lunch and a drink and so please send your child to school with a small backpack.  Your child will be 

responsible for carrying their belongings throughout the day and so please make sure it is not too big or 

heavy. No glass bottles, fizzy drinks or sweets please. If you would like the school to provide a packed lunch 

for your child, please let us know via Weduc. 

 

Please see the address for the venue: 

 

Tooting Bec Athletics Track 

Tooting Bec Rd, London SW17 8AR 

 

 

The children should all come to school as usual in their school uniform but should have their P.E kit which 

includes a T-shirt in the colour of their house, (PE shorts, trainers).  All children should also have their tracksuit 

bottoms and a waterproof coat in case of bad weather. They will also need their water bottles and also be 

equipped for the hot weather i.e. sun cream, sun hat and a water bottle.  

 

Please note, in the event of bad weather, Sports Day will be cancelled. If this is the case, you will receive a 

text informing you of the school’s decision during the morning of the event.  

 

 

We look forward to seeing you for a wonderful sporting occasion. 

 

 

 

          Yours sincerely,                                      

 

Junior Wright                           Florence Kirk             

Sports Coach              UKS2 Assistant head, Year 6 Class Teacher & PE Lead 
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